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11th May 2021 

Dear parent/Carer/Year 11 student 

Re: Rescheduling of assessments due to Eid 

Assessments in History, Geography, English and Science we due to be taken over the next 2 days 

(Wednesday 12th and Thursday 13th).  We are aware that Eid may occur on either of these days so 

in order to ensure that we have all students in school to undertake these assessments we will be 

rescheduling these exams until the following: 

Wednesday 19th May – Period 5 – Science 

Wednesday 19th May – Period 2 – Geography and History 

Thursday 20th May – Period 2 – English 

Your subject teachers will provide you with further information regarding the assessments. 

If you and your family are celebrating Eid, we hope that you enjoy the celebrations. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Arthur Barzey 
Headteacher 
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